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Monday 6 July 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Meet your teacher sessions 

 

As you will have seen on recent newsletter, we have timetabled ‘meet your teacher’ sessions to take 

place on the last two days of term. I am delighted to inform you that these are able to go ahead - weather 

permitting. This means if it is raining, the sessions will not be able to go ahead. 

 

These sessions will take place on the school field, and there will be a maximum of 10 children in each 

session. We are requesting that one parent / carer stays (no siblings) with their child during the half hour 

session, and that your child brings with them one favourite teddy bear / cuddly toy / toy. The children will 

also be able to say ‘goodbye’ to their current teacher, as well as meet their new teacher! 

 

You will arrive through a gate straight onto the school field, and you will not be permitted into school. 

The timing for your session is detailed in the ParentHub message you received with this letter. Please only 

arrive 5 minutes before your allocated time to ensure we maintain social distancing measures on site. A 

reminder of class teachers for September: 

 

Year group Class teachers Meet your teacher day 

Reception Miss Bowden, Mrs Ellis (Firefly) & Miss Ransome (Swift) Monday 20th July, afternoon 

Year 1 Mr Murphy (Hawk) & Miss Wilding (Wildcat) Tuesday 21st July, morning 

Year 2 Miss Honeybun (Puma) & Miss Mason (Buzzard) Monday 20th July, morning 
 

The children will be informed who their class teacher will be in their end of year report. These will be sent 

to you in the post this week. 

We look forward to seeing all of the children on the last few days of term. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 
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